

Marc Elrich, County Executive

Christopher R. Conklin, Director

POTOMAC MANORS MICRO-SURFACING PROJECT

Potomac, MD

PURPOSE

This newsletter is to inform you of the upcoming micro-surfacing of the Potomac Manors neighborhood from River Road to Potomac Manors Drive. Please see the reverse side of this newsletter for the project map. This project will consist of the application of slurry on the existing pavement. This pavement system preservation project employs long term strategies to improve roadway conditions.



IMPACTS

No parking signs may be posted in advance of patching on your street. You will have access to your driveway and street throughout the duration of the project. Please walk or drive carefully through the work zone and obey all posted signage. We thank you for your cooperation and patience as we work to improve the County infrastructure for residents and users.



SCHEDULE

This project is scheduled to start mid-July and take roughly 4 days to complete, weather and other operational requirements permitting. Work hours will be between 7:00 AM and 5:00 PM, Monday through Friday.



SHOULD THE POLICE TOW YOUR VEHICLE, CONTACT THE POLICE NON-EMERGENCY NUMBER (301-279-8000)

Project Map:



Project Manager: James Schools-Bey 240-372-1770

Program Manager: Donald Noble 240-777-7601

Public Outreach Manager:
Degan Bartels
240-268-4423
dot.dhs@montgomerycountymd.gov

Click here to submit newsletter feedback and find more information!









